
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
 
 

* * * HYBRID HEARING NOTICE * * * 
 
 
TO: Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States 

Members and Staff, Committee on Natural Resources  
  
FROM: The Honorable Teresa Leger Fernández, Chair 
  
SUBJECT: Hybrid SCIP Legislative Hearing – July 28, 2022   

 
On Thursday, July 28, 2022, at 1:00 p.m. ET, in room 1324 Longworth House Office Building 
and via Cisco WebEx, the Subcommittee for Indigenous Peoples of the United States (SCIP) will 
hold a hybrid legislative hearing on the following bill:  
 

• H.R. 5549 (Rep. Don Young, R-AK), To amend the Indian Health Care Improvement 
Act to authorize advance appropriations for the Indian Health Service by providing 2-
fiscal-year budget authority, and for other purposes. Indian Health Service Advance 
Appropriations Act. 

 
This hearing will be streamed on YouTube. A meeting link and the participatory list will be sent 
at a later time. 
 
Witnesses are by invitation only. 
 
All Members are invited to participate and, if interested, should send an RSVP by July 27, 2022 at 
5:00 p.m. ET to Qay-liwh Ammon at Qay-liwh.Ammon@mail.house.gov.  
 
For hearing materials and schedules, please visit U.S. House of Representatives, Committee 
Repository at http://docs.house.gov/. Member submissions for the hearing record may be 
submitted through the Committee’s electronic repository at HNRCDocs@mail.house.gov. 
 
If you need further information, please contact Qay-liwh Ammon, Policy Aide, Subcommittee 
for Indigenous Peoples of the United States, at Qay-liwh.Ammon@mail.house.gov. 
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